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I am writing in support of SB 1576-3 because all Oregonians and visitors to this 

beautiful state deserve to be able to continue accessing our beloved natural areas.   

We have raised our family to enjoy hikes, bike rides, walks and runs along many of 

the trails that could be affected if this bill does not pass.  In a day and age where so 

many people spend so little time outdoors, we do not need to create more barriers to 

encouraging people to be in nature and moving.   Please pass SB 1576-3 with 

language that clearly restores recreational immunity for public and private 

landowners and clearly applies to both improved and unimproved trails.  We need 

this for our citizens and visitors and the land owners who graciously allow access 

through their properties.   

 

Thank you, 

Lisa Gilbertson 

Newberg, Oregon 

 


